
No.391-34/2016-STG-III 

Government of India 


Ministry of Communications 

Department of Telecommunications 


Room No 419, Sanchar Bhawan, 
20, Ashoka Road, New Delhi-110001 

Dated: OfJrd August, 2021 
To 

Shri A.K. Gharai 
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India 
Department of Revenue 
Room No. 55, North Block, 
New Delhi-110001 

Subject:- Extension of deputation of Shri S.P. Uniyal, ITS (Staff No. 
111029) Dy. Director in FIU-India on deputation basis. 

Sir, 

I am directed to refer to Deptt. of Revenue letter No. A-12026/05/2017-ES 
Cell-DoR dated 21.06.2021 on the subject mentioned above and to say that 
Competent Authority has not agreed to extension of deputation tenure of Shri S.P. 
Uniyal beyond 31.08.2021 due to shortage of ADG level officers in Department of 
Telecommunications. 

2. The officer may be repatriated with directions to report to DoT HQ, Delhi 
immediately after completion of his deputation tenure in Fii-India, Department of 
Revenue. 

Yours faithfully, 

~ 
~\~~'l..)

(S.K. Jayaswal) 
Under Secretary to the Govt of India 

Tele No. 23036226 
Copy to: 

1. PS to Hon'ble MoC/PS to Hon'ble MoS (C) - through e-mail 
2. PS to Secretary(T)/PS to Member (S), DoT - through e-mail 
3. Officer concerned. 
4. SO STG-1, AO STG-1/CS to Adviser (HRD). 
5. PA to US(SNG) - for uploading this order on DoT website. 
6. Order Bundle/ Spare Copy. 


